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Iowa Electric l.ight and Ibwer Company

November 17, 1982
DAEC-82-881

Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Duane Arnold Energy Center

SUBJECT: Semiannual Operating Report for the
Duane Arnold Energy Center, Unit No.
1, January 1,1979 through June 30,
1979

FILE: NRC-7

Dear Sir:

An error has been discovered in the Semiannual Report for the Duane Arnold Energy
Center, Unit No. 1, for the period January 1, 1979 through June 30, 1979. The

error is in the value reported for Sr-89 and Sr-90 for liquid effluents for the

first quarter page 4. The error, which was discovered by an NRC Consultant, was
cauced by a conversion error. When the Sr-89 and Sr-90 values were calculated, the
conversion from disintegrations to microcuries was omitted. The value reported for
Sr-89 and Sr-90 for the first quarter, is <5.62 E 0 curies. The correct value for

Sr-89 and Sr-90 is <2.53 E-6 curies.

Daniel L. Mineck
Plant Superintendent-Nuclear
Duane Arnold Energy Center

DLM/KDY/gr

cc: L. Root
R. McGaugby
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